
From: Scott Chadwick
Sent: 25/01/2024 10:13:13 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Cc:  Jaye Chadwick

Subject: DA 2023 1780 89 MARINE PARADE AVALO  COVERING LETTER FOR
LETTER OF OBJECTION SUBMISSION: CHADICK/TULLOCH

Attachments: Letter to Northern Beaches Council.docx;

Scott Chadwick







Photo 1 – Impact on our privacy by virtue of the breach to the side and rear setback and 
building envelope – note that the existing building already presents an unacceptable 
impact but a considerably larger built form, with increased floor height, would create a 
significantly greater impact than existing.  The corner windows serving the living room at 
upper ground floor level and balcony area would enable direct overlooking into our rear 
amenity space and bedroom. 
 

 
Source: own photo taken from bedroom window at first floor level 
 
The main argument to the breach of controls and associated impacts on our privacy would 
appear to be the existing side and rear building line.  However, the existing building is a 
considerably more modest built form and maintaining the existing building line for a building 
considerably larger than existing should not be accepted as appropriate justification.   
 
Further to this, the large, floor to ceiling window opening to serve the living room and 
balcony would enable substantially greater levels of overlooking.  This is further exacerbated 
by the increase in floor height by some 400mm higher than existing which not only adds to 
the bulk and scale of the proposed development but creates significantly greater loss of 
privacy. 
 
We are not asking for any unreasonable amendments to the proposed developments or 
ones which reduce our neighbours desired floor space. 
 
Should the following amendments be made to the proposed DA, we would likely support the 
DA, subject to further consideration of the amended plans. 
 






